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On Friday, November 17, 2017, Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation celebrated 115 years of nursing care for 
the needs of our seniors! This memorable occasion was held at the Washington Plaza Hotel in Northwest, 
Washington, D.C. with the attendance of over 150 guests. The theme, “Onward and Upward”, captured the 
remarkable achievement of 115 years of dedicated service. Our special guests included Ms. Rosie Allen-
Herring, President and CEO of the United Way of the National Capital Area; Dr. Charlene Monk, Pastor, New 
Horizon Christian Faith Church; Dr. Carroll A. Baltimore, Bishop, C.A.B Outreach International Ministries, Inc. 
and Mr. Winston C. Chaney, Radio Host of the WYCB 1340 AM Morning Show, as the Master of Celebration. 
Our guest speaker for the occasion was the Honorable Rushern L. Baker, III, County Executive, Prince 
George’s County, MD, who provided a touching tribute and testimony to the importance of care giving. 
 

Since 1902, Stoddard has a rich legacy of providing quality healthcare services to 
the aging population in the Washington Metropolitan area. This vison began as a 
dream for a retirement home for Baptist ministers, their wives and/or widows. The 
initial funds came to Stoddard through the heir of Miss Maria T. Stoddard, a  
Washington philanthropist of the late nineteenth century. Since 1902, Stoddard has 
always been led by men and women of vision who have constantly increased the 
effort to serve the wider community. 
 

Through Stoddard’s current two entities of care, Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home and 
Stoddard Baptist Global Care, housing/medical care is provided in a home-like 
environment for over 400 elders who are unable to live independently.  
 

Our goal is for both future and existing group of friends to be “Recommitted” to Stoddard’s purpose of caring 
for elders, “Reconnected” in relationship with Stoddard and to “Revere” Stoddard as a prominent and 
necessary organization for elders and caregivers in the Greater Washington Area and beyond! 

Stoddard ‘s 115th AnniversaryCelebration! 

MARIA THERESA STODDARD 
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I. Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

115th Anniversary Captured Moments   
 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

IV. Sharing success of programs with our communities in order to encourage confidence  

in sustaining repetitive support, growth and utilization of services 

STODDARD’S WEBSITES 

www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org    
 

 www.stoddardbaptisthome.org     www.stoddardbaptistglobal.org     
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III. Building strong finances through efficient practice, adequate reserves and fundraising 

Fundraising Initiatives 

To make a donation, please visit:  
www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org/donate.php 

Designation Numbers:  

9672 & 9673 

Designation Number:  

94544/74410 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

I. Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

115th Anniversary Captured Moments  
 

http://www.stoddardbaptisthome.com/donate.php


“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

I. Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

115th Anniversary Captured Moments  
 

Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation, Inc. sincerely appreciated the support and contributions 
from individuals, organizations, churches, honored guests and attendees that made this 115th 

Anniversary Celebration a successful and memorable event. To all, we extend a hearty…. 

Thank You!! 
 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

2017 ANNUAL HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE cont. 

https://sbhf115thcelebration.shutterfly.com/_/marquee?content=sbhf115thcelebration.210.1
https://sbhf115thcelebration.shutterfly.com/209


II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

2017 ANNUAL HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE cont. 
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I. Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

Board’s Corner 

The following Board Members celebrated their birthday during the fourth quarter of 2017: 

Dr. Grace H. Davis, Emerita 
November 8th 

Mrs. Evelyn B. Doresy 
November 11th 

Ms. Sandy Watson 
December 10th 

Dr. Barbara T. Jackson 
December 25th 

Rev. Dr. John M. Alexander, Jr. 
December 28th 

In Loving Memory 
Board members, staff and residents honor the memory and contributions of two board members who recently 
transitioned from this earthly realm to their heavenly home.  
 

Mrs. Evelyn  B. Dorsey was appointed a board member of Stoddard Baptist Home, Inc. in 1992; Stoddard 
Baptist Home  Foundation, Inc. in 2008 and as Chairperson of Stoddard Baptist Services, Inc. in 2015. Mrs. 
Dorsey gave detailed attention and consideration to any and all assignments delegated to her, including Chair 
of the Annual Open House Committee. 
 

Dr. Cornelius Carter, Jr. served as a dedicated board member of Stoddard Baptist Home, Inc. since 1985 
and later as Chaplain for both Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home and Stoddard Baptist Global Care beginning on 
June 1, 2011. As Chaplain, he touched the heart of many residents and staff. He would never end his one-on-
one visits without a personal word of prayer. 
 

The contributions and insight of Mrs. Dorsey and Dr. Carter throughout the years have had a significant impact 
in the growth and vitality of Stoddard’s mission. They were greatly appreciated and will be greatly missed.  

Dr. Cornelius Carter, Jr. 
June 16, 1932 - January 3, 2018 

Mrs. Evelyn B. Dorsey 
November 11, 1932 - December 13, 2017 
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I. Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

Employee Spotlight from Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home 

Employee Spotlight from Revel Security 

Revel Security’s Outstanding Service Award 
for 2017 was presented to Sergeant Anthony 
Perry. Sergeant Perry has been an employee of 
Revel Security since April 2015. During that 
time, he has been a dedicated employee and 
promoted to the rank of Sergeant. When not 
working, he enjoys golfing and fishing.  
 
For his outstanding service, Sergeant Perry was 
awarded a five day/four night vacation for two to 
any Karisma Resort in Mexico, Jamaica or 
Dominican. The trip included hotel accommo- 
dations, meals, drinks, entertainment (at hotel) 
and ground transportation. Also included was a 
$200.00 bonus. 
 
Congratulations, Sergeant Perry! Sergeant Perry (right) receiving his award. 

A Tribute to Aileen Smith 
 

Ms. Aileen Smith volunteered for more than  
15 years at our long-term care facility  

for the elderly. 
 

 

“Sometimes, God gives important jobs to be 

done by the seemingly least of His children to 

help close a remarkable chapter of a beautiful 

lady’s life. We will all strive to carry on the 

legacy of Aileen Smith, who unselfishly helped 

others who are less fortunate than ourselves.” 
 

Darlene Dyer 

Unit 1 Secretary 
 

2017 ANNUAL HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE 
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II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation, Inc. hosted its Annual Holiday Open House on Friday, December 15th 
at Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home (Stoddard West). The guest preacher for the evening was Rev. Dr. 
Reginald D. Tarver, Pastor of the Revelation of Christ Baptist Church, Washington, D.C. Mr. Winston Chaney, 
Radio Host of “The Morning Show” on WYCB 1340-AM, served as the Master of Ceremony. Every year, it is a 
time to felllowship in the joy of the Lord with residents, staff, board members and friends within the 
community. This year’s Open House was dedicated to the memory of the late Mrs. Evelyn B. Dorsey, Chair, 

Open House Committee. 

Thank you, Mrs. Dorsey! 

Mrs. Evelyn Dorsey 



HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST GLOBAL CARE 
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II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Breast Cancer  

Awareness Celebration 

Third Annual Art Auction 

Magic and Masquerade Program 

Santa Visits SBGC (Stoddard East) 

SBNH CECA Award Winners - October, November and December 2017 

The CECA Foundation was established to celebrate caregiver excellence, and promote quality patient care 
by providing healthcare institutions with the funding, tools and best practices to recognize their outstanding 
caregivers. Stoddard is honored to have the CECA Foundation as a partner in our mission. 
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II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

October - Karen Johnson, Dietary Aide 

November - Vickie Harris,  

Certified Nursing Assistant 

December - Carl Covington,  

Therapeutic Recreation Driver/Aide 



SBGC CECA Award Winners - October, November and December 2017 
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II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

October - Maggie Ayuk, 

Certified Nursing Assistant 

November - Ronald Ferreira, 

General Mechanic, Engineering 

December - Zara Land,  

Environmental Services Housekeeper 

HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST NURSING HOME 
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II. Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Resident Bingo Sacred Heart Children’s Christmas Caroling 

Jewish Federation Volunteers Christmas Caroling and Gift Giving 

Birthday/Christmas Party New Year’s Eve Party 


